

Zhanna Andreasyan Ministry of Education, Science, Culture and Sport of Armenia minister@escs.am

Yours: 20.06,2025

No 10.1-13/3882-1

Ours: 15.07.2025 No 9-8/681-2

Dear Mrs. Andreasyan,

Please allow me to express my deep gratitude for our warm and friendly meeting and interesting discussions during your visit to Estonia in May. Cultural relations between Estonia and Armenia have always been close and I am confident that after your official visit to Estonia, the cultural cooperation will be further enhanced in several areas.

I would also like to thank you for the invitation to the Yerevan International Book Fair in September. Unfortunately, at that time I am fully occupied with the budget negotiations of the Government of the Republic of Estonia, which is why I will not be able to travel away from Estonia during this period. However, I am sure that in the future there will be other good opportunities to visit your wonderful country and get acquainted with your deep cultural traditions and heritage.

Yours sincerely,

Heidy Purga

Minister of Culture

Additional recipients:

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Kaia Laas

Anneli Vilu +372 6282235 Anneli Vilu@kul.ee

Suur-Karia 23 / 15076 Talling Fotonia / 1 272 620 2222 / 1 1 1